25/06/2024 THE NEW INDIAN SCHOOL W.L.L

KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN
CIRCULAR
SUB: INDO- BAHRAIN EXHIBITION AND SUMMER HOLIDAYS

Dear Parents,

Kindly note the following details with reference to the closing of the school in June 2024.

1.

2,

Regular classes will not be conducted on Wednesday, 26/06/2024 for all classes
due to the preparations for the school exhibition.

All parents are cordially invited for BAHNDO - FANTASIA, the INDO-
BAHRAIN ART, CRAFT AND SCIENCE EXHIBITION on Thursday, 27"
June 2024 from 8:30 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. at the school premises. Parents are
requested to bring their wards along with them for the exhibition.

The school will remain closed for Summer Holidays from Friday, 28™ June 2024 to
Saturday, 31% August 2024. Regular classes will resume for students from Sunday,
1* September onwards. Holiday assignments if any. will be shared later by the class
teachers. Please ensure that the fees dues up to June 2024 must be paid on or
before 30/06/2024 by all parents.

School Office and Almoayyed Transport Office will remain closed from Monday,
1% July 2024 to Saturday, 25" August 2024. Parents who require any documents
related with Transfer Certificate, Mark lists and other matters must approach the
school before the closing of the school on 30/06/2024 to procure the requested
documents on time.

The school office will start functioning from Sunday, 26" August 2024 onwards

for official purposes after the Summer Holidays.

Thanking you,

%




